Queensland Government

Cabinet – May 2016
Government response to the Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee Report No. 23 
Deputy Premier, Minister for Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister for Trade and Investment

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]On 12 November 2015, the then Deputy Premier, Minister for Transport, Minister for Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister for Trade, Hon Jackie Trad MP, introduced to the Parliament a package of three Bills - the Planning Bill 2015, the Planning and Environment Court Bill 2015 and the Planning (Consequential) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015. 
2. The Bills were referred to the Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee for examination. 
3. The Committee considered the Government’s planning bills and three Private Member’s planning bills which were introduced by the Member for Clayfield, Mr Tim Nicholls MP on 4 June 2015. 
4. The Committee Report No. 23 on the 2015 Planning Bills was tabled on 8 April 2016 with eleven recommendations and three points for clarification. 
5. The Government response advises how the Government intends to give effect to the recommendations in the Committee Report. 
6. Cabinet approved that the Government’s Response to the Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee Report No. 23 be provided to the Legislative Assembly. 
7. Attachment 
· Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee Report No. 23 on the Planning Bills 2015
· Government Response to the Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee Report No. 23 on the Planning Bills 2015
